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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The shipment numbers for January 2019 were released Tuesday, the 12th of February, by the 
Almond Board. With 209.6 million lbs shipments were on the higher end of the expectations being 
up 8.3% or 16.1 million lbs on last year. Year to date sales are down 1.2% or approx. 15 million 
lbs. 
 
This makes this January the biggest January ever. Prior to last year average shipment for January 
were approx. 150 million lbs. While the number itself was more or less as expected, the number 
to watch and the number that could have brought some excitement in the market were the 
receipts. With January receipts just short of 50 million lbs, it was a little disappointing. But 
perhaps hoping for more was just wishful thinking?  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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